
 
 

CLUTCH RELEASE PROBLEMS – DAEWOO 
It has been found that these vehicles have an issue with the clutch release shaft bending 

over time causing a lack of release in these vehicles. Replacing the clutch will not improve 

these symptoms as the root cause is wear in the release mechanism.  

 

 
 

If it is found that the lever is not in line with the notch then it is recommended to be 

replaced and these units are available for purchase and stocked under part number 

RSDW002 

 

 

 
 

CTB015 

 


